
 

 

7th November 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please note that the school will be closed to students at the date and time listed 
below: 
 

• Friday, 15th November 2024 (Occasional Day) – school closed all day.   
 
Students return to school on Monday, 18th November 2024 at the normal time of 
8.45am (Week 1). 
 
With my very best wishes. 
 

 
Ms R Walsh 
Headteacher 


